
 

 

 
 

 

October 26, 2022 

 

The Scappoose City Council will meet on Tuesday, November 29, 

2022, beginning at 1:00 p.m. for a radio system presentation by 

Tait Engineering. 

   

The purpose of this is to bring together elected officials and staff 

from local agencies in Columbia County to hear this presentation.    

 

No formal action will be taken at this presentation. The public is 

welcome to attend and observe, however, no public comments will 

be taken.  

 

The meeting will be held at Columbia River Reception & Events at 

Meriwether Place, 1070 Columbia Blvd., St. Helens, Oregon.  The 

facility is handicap accessible.  If you wish to attend the meeting 

and need special accommodations, please contact the City 

Recorder’s office at 503-543-7146 in advance of the meeting. 
 

 


